
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Attempt Luring 

2nd District (Wentworth) 
 

About the Crime: 
On March 1, 2016 at approximately 7:00 a.m. in the 300 block of East 35th Street, an 
unknown male attempted to lure a 14-year-old female into a vehicle while she waited 
at a bus stop on her way to school. The male offered the female a ride, exited the 
vehicle and attempted to grab her by the arm. The female was able to pull away and 
board a bus.    
 
About The Offender(s) 
The offender is described as a male black, approximately 20 to 25 years of age, 
bald, dark complexion, approximately 6" tall and a thin build. The offender was last 
seen wearing dark clothing. 

 
About The Vehicle 
Described as a newer model black vehicle with silver door handles. 

 
What you can do:  

• Be aware of this situation and alert your neighbors. 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious persons, vehicles or activity in your 
neighborhood. 

• Do not let children walk or play alone.  Identify safe havens along your child's 
route to school and home, such as businesses or trusted neighbors. 

• Always be aware of your surroundings.   
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
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